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November 30, 2020 

Dear ##TPF_VAR_1##,

As 2020 comes to a close, we look forward to a better, safer 2021 and for our Class of 
1971, next year marks a truly special occasion—our 50th Reunion! Ignoring the fact that 
we cannot possibly be old enough to have a 50th reunion, it really is a milestone.

It may be 50 years since we left Philadelphia, but for many of us, the memories of our 
time on campus have not faded. As Penn alumni, we are forever connected by our shared 
experiences, regardless of the paths we have forged since graduation. 

Now, we can honor our 50th Reunion with a gift that will help create similar 
opportunities for the next generation of Quakers. Whether we reunite this spring in 
person, or virtually, this is a chance to put our Penn pride on display, commemorating the 
Class of 1971. 

Gifts from graduates—like us—ensure that the University of Pennsylvania remains 
the outstanding academic institution we remember, providing funds for scholarships to 
“pay forward” what we got from Penn, supporting innovative research, developing and 
furthering experiential learning, and fostering student and alumni success. 

A gift to The Penn Fund has widespread impact, providing immediate support to 
undergraduates where they need it most—it enhances everything from grant-based 
financial aid packages, to academic programs and campus technology, to student clubs 
and organizations. These contributions are felt by the entire Penn community, each and 
every day. 

Join us in our commitment to raise $1,000,000 from 400 members of the Class 
of 1971 in support of The Penn Fund. And thanks to an anonymous and completely 
generous classmate, our efforts have been jump-started. Our classmate will match the first 
$25,000 for gifts at that level or higher.

To make your gift to The Penn Fund before the end of the tax year on December 31, 
return the enclosed pledge card or visit www.pennfund.upenn.edu/50thReunion. 
Please contact the 50th Reunion’s Class Giving Director, Bruce Konopka, by emailing 
konopka@upenn.edu or by calling 215-746-8843 if you have questions or need more 
information.

As we prepare to celebrate this milestone in the months ahead, we encourage you to join 
our reunion giving campaign with a gift that will support exceptional Penn experiences 
and opportunities for today’s students!

In Red and Blue,

Edward Lenkin C’71 
50th Reunion Giving Co-Chair 

Melanie Franco Nussdorf CW’71 
50th Reunion Giving Co-Chair

P.S. You also can support The Penn Fund using a Qualified Charitable Distribution 
through an IRA or by adding to a Charitable Gift Annuity. However you give, don’t 
forget you can be recognized for the full amount of a five-year pledge (at any level) in 
honor of our reunion year!


